
 Dear Partners,  

  

We are pleased to announce the next call of our Non-EU Teaching Mobility Program.  

This program supports short-term teaching visits of faculty members of our partner universities outside Europe to the 

University of Vienna: 

  

         15 - 90 days guest professorship 

         Work contract with the University of Vienna 

         Reimbursement of travel costs up to € 2,000 

         Language of instruction: English or, exceptionally, in language teaching programmes the specific language of 
instructions 

  

We would like to invite you to promote this program among interested faculty members of your university. 

  

The next application deadline for courses planned between March 2018 and June 2018 is 1 July 2017.  

 

The call has been published on the following website: 

http://international.univie.ac.at/incoming-staff/teachers/non-eu-teaching-mobility/  
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Interviews with professors who attended the program can be found here: 

Wenxu Chen (Nankai University, China) 

Prof. Richard Weber (Universidad de Chile)  

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Maximilian Kudler or Ms. Brigitta Moravec of the International Office of the 

University of Vienna (email: staffmobility@univie.ac.at) if you have any questions. 

If you are not the right contact person at your university in this matter, please forward this mail to your colleagues in 

charge. 

  

We are convinced that this program will strengthen the co-operation between our universities and looking forward to 

receiving applications from researchers of your university. 
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Best regards,  

  

Heinz Faßmann 

Vice-Rector for Research and International Affairs 

Lottelis Moser 

Head International Office 
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